








From: Mark Goldberg 
Date: Sun, Jun 6, 2021 at 9:03 AM 
Subject: An Expression of Thanks & Gratitude 
To: <gillingworth@rossvalleyfire.org> 

Hi Gavin, 

I got your contact information from our mutual good friend, Grant Welling, so that I might personally 
express my deep gratitude 
to you, and your literally life saving team over at RVF. I know full well that there are many turns of good 
fortune that came to play  
out in order for me to still be alive this morning, and the first one was having the good sense to marry an 
amazing woman who also happened to be an EMT among the many other items on her lengthy resumè 
which screamed out “you’re crazy if you don’t marry this woman.” Well, I’d also be a fading memory 
right now were it not for your team of highly trained and compassionate Pro’s.  

Mary has recounted the events of that evening many times, and how completely great everyone was 
from the 911 call onward.  
Grant has already prepared me to receive your most humble Lone Rangeresque heroic response to this 
of, “it’s what we’re trained and paid to do, and no need,” but my wife and I would be thrilled if you 
would allow us express our “undying” thanks and gratitude to you guys in some meager way. Grant 
thought that you would be the best to confer on this with….we where thinking of sending over anything 
from a dinner for the shift from a restaurant of your choosing? Pizza’s/Lasagana etc.? A gift card from 
the market where your guys like to shop for the station? Any suggestions much appreciated. 

Note that we are committed believers in the notion that giving and receiving are one in the same. 

Thank you thank you to you all for your work, and your commitment and service to a grateful 
community and two of it’s inhabitants. 

Best regards, 
Mark Goldberg & Mary Vidal 

mailto:gillingworth@rossvalleyfire.org




Thank you to the Fairfax, Ca emergency responders who came to my home on 7/21 for my partner that 
had just had surgery and fainted and had to go back to the hospital to be checked out. Your courteous 
and professional response was much appreciated. I was so relieved with your fast response. Thank you! 
 
Michele Rodriguez Todd Roger 
85 Frustuck Ave 
Fairfax 
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